Good Afternoon Steve,

In accordance with comments received from Development Services | have attached the COA application,
proposed plans and exterior photo. | have also attached a picture of the original front elevation from
plans my neighbor (David Conner) found in his attic. This house was designed by Arthur Fehr in 1937 for
Mr and Mrs. W. T. Williams Jr. We are using these plans as the basis for restoring the front porch to it’s
original design, or as closely as we can get it in conjunction with the arborist’s office comments.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Jeff Reed




